
 

 

2nd February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
To encourage the children to mark make for a purpose, we would like to take the children to 
Tesco to buy the ingredients we need to make pancakes on Tuesday 13th February. The walk 
will take place during school time.   
 
Birch will go on Wednesday 7th February 1.30 
Gingko will go on Thursday 8th February 9.45 
Aspen will go on Thursday 8th February 1.30 
 
If you do not give permission for your child to participate in this trip please make 
contact with your child’s class teacher. 
 
If we do not hear from you we will assume that your consent is given for this visit.  Therefore 
it is important that you understand that, 

1. While the supervisory adults in charge of the group will take all reasonable care of 
the young person, neither they, nor the Academy, can necessarily be held liable in 
respect of loss of or damage to the property or injury suffered by the young person 
arising out of the educational visit/journey, unless such loss, damage or injury results 
from the negligence of Goldington Green Academy, its employees or official 
volunteers, and 

2. That you read and understand the extent and limitations of the insurance cover 
provided. 

If you would like to see a copy of the risk assessment for this visit please ask at the school 
office. 
 
If your child does not have permission to go on the trip then he/she will remain with the other 
Reception children 
 
School uniform must be worn by the children for the trip. Please ensure that your child wears 
appropriate clothing and footwear on the day to suit the weather conditions. 
 
If you are able to help, with this event please do let your child’s class teacher know. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Reception Team 
 


